
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2019\january\an3-2019.doc 

2 TEACHER REPRESENTATION ON THE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES SERVICES 
COMMITTEE (AN3-2019) 

  
Reference is made to Article V of the Statutory Meeting of the City Council of 22nd May, 2017, 
wherein it was agreed to appoint two teaching staff representatives to this Committee. 
 
It is reported that Ms Corrine Deuchars has intimated her resignation from the Children and Families 
Services Committee. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the filling of the resultant vacancy and to instruct the Head of 
Democratic and Legal Services to make the necessary arrangements to seek nominations. 
 


